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Police Service of Scotland

Community Council meeting



We’re working hard to keep people safe across Scotland – tell us what matters to you in your community, please take our online public consultation: www.scotland.police.uk/yourviewcounts
North Berwick Community Council Meeting

Date of Meeting:  Tuesday 6th November 2018
Foreword:

During the period of the last report there have been several incidents of note. 

I am aware that there may be more incidents but, due to the nature of these, or ongoing investigations, I cannot give full details.

They are broken down in terms of the agreed priorities for the ward.

Ward Priorities

1. Road Safety
· There are no road safety issues to report his month.
2.  Antisocial Behaviour

· During the evening of 3rd November 2018, a member of the door staff at the beer festival, Nether Abbey Hotel, North Berwick was assaulted by 2 males. Enquires are ongoing to trace the males, who have been named.

3. Housebreaking

· There has been no housebreaking over the past month.
4. Parking
· The number of parking tickets issued by the East Lothian Parking wardens in North Berwick during the month of September 2018 is 126.
CAPP

· The date of the next CAPP meeting is on Wednesday 28th November 2018, 1930 hours, Town Chambers, North Berwick.
· The current CAAP priorities are:

· Halloween and Bonfire Night anti-social behaviour patrols.

· Speeding on A198.

· High visibility patrols in light of recent break in’s/theft of vehicles.
Other Incidents of note / relevant Community Council information
· On 2nd October 2018, a male was arrested in Lochbridge Road, North Berwick and found to be wanted on 4 Edinburgh Non Appearance warrants. He was detained in custody for Court.
· On 2nd October 2018, a male was also arrested in Craigleith Avenue, North Berwick and found to be wanted on an Edinburgh Sheriff Court Non-appearance warrant and was detained in custody for Court.

· On 15th October 2018, Police stopped a vehicle in Lochbridge Road, North Berwick, which was uninsured. The driver was charged with driving without a valid insurance certificate, issued with a fixed penalty ticket and his vehicle was seized. 

· On 22nd October 2018, a member of the public reported the theft of jewellery from an insecure locker at The Marine Hotel, Cromwell Road, North Berwick. Enquiries are still ongoing.

· On 30th October 2018, an insecure child’s push bike was stolen from the grounds of Law Primary School, North Berwick. Enquiries are continuing.

· On 2nd November 2018, a male was traced in Gilbert Avenue, North Berwick and issued with a recorded Police after stealing food items from the CO-OP, High Street, North Berwick earlier that day.

· On 3rd November 2018, 2 pairs of binoculars were stolen from The Scottish Seabird Centre, North Berwick. CCTV captured a male responsible and enquiries are ongoing o identify this male.

· During the day on 3rd November 2018, a quad bike was stolen from the rear of a property in Lochbridge Road, North Berwick. Keys for the quad had been left in the ignition and it was later sighted near The Law, North Berwick. Enquiries are still ongoing.

Feedback from meeting
Please e-mail any feedback to:

NorthBerwickCoastalCPT@Scotland.pnn.police.uk
Or

deborah.gray@scotland.pnn.police.uk and john.paterson2@scotland.pnn.police.uk
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